
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
NOTICE 

 

Dear Valued Guest, 

Due to the scheduled maintenance work of the Jacuzzi, it will 
be inoperable during the following period; 

From Monday, January 18th to Saturday, January 23rd 

We sincerely apologize in advance for any inconvenience 
caused by this work, and we greatly appreciate your kind 
cooperation and understanding on this matter. 
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